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     Little Kid Town 

Children in the Primary Phase enjoyed a visit from Little Kid Town this week. 

Little Kid Town is a mobile pop up role play town that encour-

ages imaginative and functional play.  The children loved dress-

ing up and playing the roles of different jobs such as doctors, 

police, beauticians, hairdressers and construction workers. 

Sensory Seasons 

Acorn Class have been exploring seasons changing and focusing on Winter. Students made Winter 

themed sensory bottles using beads and glitter.  
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                                              Autumn Term 2024 

Term Time: Monday 4 November 2024 to Friday 20 December 2024  

School Closes Early Friday 20 December 2024  

Lower School 12.45pm - Upper School 1.15pm                                                

Dates for your Diary   

Tuesday 17 December - Christmas Lunch—Lower School, Y7, Y8/9 

Wednesday 18 December - Christmas Lunch - KS4 and KS4 Nurture 

Wednesday 18 December - Rotary Club Santa Sleigh - Lower School and KS3 Nurture 

Thursday 19 December—Whole School Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 19 December - Key Stage Christmas Events -  Lower School -Penn Puppets, KS3- Magician, KS4 -Bowling 

Friday 20 December - Christmas Activities and Zoom Assemblies 9.15– Lower School 9.45 Upper School 

 

 

 

This weeks sign of the week is: Christmas. 

For more information about Makaton,  

videos and signs of the week please visit:  

https://www.makaton.org/   

Swimming Gala 

Penn Fields competed against two other schools last week in a Swim-

ming Gala. Students competed well and each received a certificate and 

brought back a trophy which will be displayed in school 

Well Done to all involved! 


